
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SOM 

 

22 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 7 Photographs 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have arranged for Phototronics Scholastic to come into school on the 

morning of Wednesday 27 September 2023 to take photographs of all Year 7 pupils. Pupils will need to be 

in full school uniform i.e. blazer, shirt, school skirt and tie. 

 

Phototronics Scholastic will provide parents/carers with proof photographs with an option of packages for 

you to choose from at a later date.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Osmond 

Year 7 Pastoral Year Group Manager 
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